
City of Port Townsend 
Request for Proposals to Furnish 

On Call Real Estate Appraisal and Review Appraisal Services 
 
The City of Port Townsend is inviting proposals from firms interested in providing on call real 
estate appraisal and review appraisal services for the 2019 - 2023 calendar years in conjunction 
with city sponsored projects.   
 
Consultants should have experience with right of way appraisals and be familiar with 
appraisals for property purchased for projects with federal funding.  

 
 The consultant must qualify for appraisal services and review appraisal services for 
WSDOT, with their names appearing on the current WSDOT Approved Appraiser List 
which may be found at: 
http://www.wsdot.wa.gov/RealEstate.  
 
Please email Emily Coler at ecoler@cityofpt.us to receive a proposal packet with complete 
instructions or download at the City’s website www.cityofpt.us/. From there, navigate to the 
Public Works page, click on the Engineering tab, and click on “Requests for 
bids/proposals.” 
 
Minority- and women-owned firms are encouraged to submit proposals. 
 
The City of Port Townsend is an equal opportunity and affirmative action employer. 
 
Questions regarding this solicitation should be directed to the City of Port Townsend, at the 
following address: City of Port Townsend, Attention: Samantha Harper, 250 Madison St #2R, 
Port Townsend, WA 98368 or alternatively by email at sharper@cityofpt.us. 
 
Proposals should be mailed to:  Joanna Sanders, City Clerk at 250 Madison Street, Ste. 2, Port 
Townsend WA 98368 no later than Thursday, August 1, 2019 by 3:00pm. 
 


